
Please join the College of Engineering  
and the College of Liberal Arts  for the

2021 SURP Symposium

Friday,
October 1, 2021  

Engineering Plaza
3-5 p.m. 

In the College of Engineering and  
College of Liberal Arts, Learn by Doing includes  
undergraduate research projects where students  
work closely with peers and faculty to generate  

new ideas and test concepts.  
 

Over the past summer, students from  
both colleges worked on a variety of projects  

either individually or in interdisciplinary teams  
studying topics from TikTok, to nanosensors,  
and everything in between. No RSVP needed. 

 


